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Important  
Dates 
 
 
May 
24 Nominations close - School 
 Trustee Elections 
28-31 Life Education Bus 
29 Voting papers sent out- School 
 Trustee Elections 
 
June 
3 Queens Birthday 
4 Life Education Bus 
5 Cross Country 
7 Voting closes 12 noon - School 
 Trustee Elections 
7 Junior Disco 5.30-6.15 
10 PTA Meeting 7pm 
12 Zone Cross Country 
14 New BOT commences 
18 Swimming (Jnr) 
19 Swimming (Jnr) 
20 Swimming (Jnr) 
25 Swimming (Jnr) 
26 Swimming (Jnr) 
27 Swimming (Jnr) 
28 Middle/Senior Disco 5.30-6.30 
July 
2 Swimming (Jnr) 
3 Swimming (Jnr) 
5 Last day Term 2 
22 First day Term 3 
August 
27 Polyfest 
September 
27 Last day Term 3 
October 
14 First day Term 4 
28 Labour Day 
November 
15 Year 6 High School Visit 
18-29 Camp (year 5/6) 
December 
Last day of term to be advised 

 

Donovan Primary Issue 7 

Absences 

School Stream Appðgo to Forms then Absentee Form and complete absence and submit or text your absences on 0273 727 070ð

childôs first and last name, class and also reason for absence. (eg. Jane Smith Rm 3 sick.) 

 

Talofa, kia ora and welcome to this weekôs newsletter. 

On Tuesday night was the last official meeting of our current Board of Trustees. This 

BOT will continue to govern until the election process is complete. We will keep you 

informed as we know the outcome. As a BOT they have worked very hard for the 

school and worked extremely well as a team. I will miss their friendship and support. 

But as always, nothing stays the same, so I also look forward to working with our next 

BOT. 

Our new sandpit is nearly finished, sand is in and we are just waiting for matting to 

arrive. The plants have all been replanted and it is going to look great. Our current 

BOT, especially Daniel Middlemiss, can be so proud of the property upgrades that 

have been achieved on their watch. 

Year 3-6 swimming has finished, it is a busy old time that was made to much easier 

by having parents involved at the pool. The children have loved swimming and many 

have made huge gains in their confidence and skills. Great job on behavior as well, 

many members of the public who use the pool regularly stopped our staff and said 

Donovan was the most organized and well managed school with polite children. Well 

done to everyone. 

Junior swimming starts Tuesday, 18 June, so once again we will be looking for lots of 

parent helpers to assist in changing rooms and with supervision. If you are able to help 

please complete the helper form on School Stream. 

I am saddened that we are forced to strike again. The situation has worsened and the 

government are not listening to the problems they know exist and have existed for 

several years. Unfortunately, this action could escalate to greater length strikes or 

further cuts of services to children. Get behind us and talk to MPôs and tell them to 

sort it out. Our learners and school need help now. 

E noho ra   

Peter Hopwood, Principal 

School Account Number  
03 1742 0052461 00  

For payment of School 
Account, Sports and 
Activity Fees. Remember 
to include name and 
activity in the reference 

Assembly  

Fri 24 May - Full School 
       1.20pm 
 
Fri 31 May - Syndicate  
1:20pm Senior/Middle 

      2:15pm Junior 
School Trustee 
Elections 

Nominations for School Trustee 
Elections close tomorrow, 24 
May at 12 noon.   

Nominate yourself, or someone 
you know, to be a school 
trustee. Submit with a photo 
(optional) and statement (no 
more than 400 words), which 
will appear on voting papers. 

Strike Notice 

Donovan Primary will be closed on 
Wednesday, 29 May, all day. 

Teachers and the Principal will be on strike. 
There will be no supervision available at 
school. Please ensure you arrange care for 
your child(ren) on this day. 

Secondary teachers will also be on strike on 
that day. Itôs time the government sorted this 
mess out, it has been a long journey. 

Donovan Board of Trustees 
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Nomination forms will be 
available for download on 
school stream, facebook, or 
from the main office. 

 

Completed nomination 
forms must be submitted 
with a photo and statement 
(no more than 400 words) 
to appear on voting papers. 


